
 

 

July 31, 2023 
 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 
 
Effective with shipments on and after Monday, August 28, USG will increase price on the 
following products.   
 

• All Interior Finishing Accessories 
o Including Tape, Texture, Primer, Sealant and Accessory products. 

 
Your USG sales representative will be contacting you to discuss the specifics of products 
included in this price increase.  As always, we thank you for your business and support for 
USG products.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 

John Pappas 
Vice President of Sales, Commercial 

Chad Fenbert 
Vice President of Sales, National Accounts 

 
 
 
 
 
Coverage Area: United States 


